
IGREJA DO NAZARENO NO BRASIL 
 

 

 

Brasilia-DF, March 9, 2011. 

Dear Apostles, Bishops, Pastors and Leaders,  
 
We had the honor of welcoming to our Church here in Brazil /Brasília-DF for a period 
of 25 days of August 2010 the group of musical theater titled His Majesty's Ministries - 
with the play The Last Supper. 

 
It was tremendous to see so many people being blessed by the Lord through this 
ministry of drama, but also through the testimony of his brother Stephen. As the 
minister responsible for monitoring this group, I was so blessed in their presentations 
and could see many people confessing Jesus as Lord and Savior. 
 
Our desire is that they return to Brazil again, for the love and commitment that passed 
through their lives and several presentations have demonstrated the commitment that 
each has with the kingdom of God. It is true that the church that opened its doors for 
this ministry will be giving its members the opportunity to receive a branch in your joy 
of serving God in the face of so many situations and struggles we now live. 
 
I commend the work of this group to those who truly love the Lord Jesus and proclaim 
the Word of Good News to the lost. 
 
In The Lord, 
 
Pastor Sandro Pereira dos Santos 
Igreja do Nazareno Ceilândia – DF- Brasil 

  

 


